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28 March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Parent Liaisons, 

 

RE: SECONDARY ATHLETICS PROGRAM 

 

 

Please be advised that the Secondary Athletics Program will have its last session of the term next 

Wednesday, April 5th. We hope that your child has enjoyed participating in the program and has gained 

valuable skills and experiences. 

 

Additionally, we regret to inform you that Monday nights have been cancelled for the rest of the term. We 

apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and hope that you understand that this decision was made 

after careful consideration. 

Wednesday 29 March & Friday 31 March will still go ahead and next Wednesday 5 April will be our last 

session for the Term.  Term 2 dates will be placed on the school’s bulletin at the start of the term.  
We appreciate your continued support of our athletics program and look forward to offering more 

opportunities for your child in the future. 

 

Thank you for your support and please contact Ms. Rahme via email at or@ags.vic.edu.au if you have any 

queries regarding the program. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Olivia Rahme  

Head of PE, Sport and Health P-12 
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